
I am writing to express my support for HB2004.  No-cause eviction is cruel, dehumanizing, and 

destabilizing.  Secure housing is a fundamental need.  Without it, people cannot expect to 

function well in employment, family relationships, and other aspects of civilized society.  The 

tragic results of no-cause eviction are needless stress leading to sheer panic, and ultimately 

homelessness. 

Thank you, 

Emily Calkins 

 


